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Relocation of Services Provided through Dumas Workforce Services Office 

 

The services provided through the Dumas Arkansas Division of Workforce Services office will be 
relocated as of December 8, 2021. DWS services will be provided through the Mobile Arkansas 
Workforce Centers and the Monticello DWS office.  

Initially, DWS staff will provide services to the Dumas area on a weekly basis via the Mobile Workforce 
Centers.  This schedule may be subject to revision based on assessment of community need. To find out 
when a Mobile Workforce Center will be in the Dumas area next, please check www.dws.arkansas.gov 
or follow DWS on social media.  

This relocation of services will help DWS to better serve the citizens of Arkansas while making the best 
use of taxpayer dollars. It will also allow DWS to embrace new service-delivery models like providing 
core services through the Mobile Arkansas Workforce Centers and making more services available 
online.  

 

Monticello Office 
477 South Main Street 
Monticello, AR 71655-4817 
870-367-2476 
 
 
Visit www.dws.arkansas.gov/contact for a full list of DWS office locations.  
 
 
Follow DWS on social media—  Facebook: facebook.com/arkdws Twitter: @ArkansasDWS 
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